
MP shocked that ‘anti-Muslim
extremist’  was  invited  to
parliament
From eventually reinstated back into the Labour party after
her suspension for racist and anti-semitic remarks.  Jeremy
Corbyn has so far always forgiven Labour activists called out
for anti-semitism. 

And once reinstated she did this, The Sun, Ms Shah accused Ms
Champion’s  comments  of  being  ‘blanket,  racialised  loaded
statements’  which  stigmatised  the  Pakistani  community.  She
added  that  the  article  was  ‘irresponsible’  and  set  a
‘dangerous  precedent’.

A spokeswoman for Naz Shah told the paper: ‘This was a genuine
accident eight days ago that was rectified within minutes. To
suggest otherwise is absolute nonsense.’

Naz Shah points to her own experience of being the 15 year old
bride of an arranged marriage imposed upon her in Pakistan
where she was living with relatives because her mother was in
prison in England for murdering her abusive stepfather as an
example of how caring etc she is. And her childhood does sound
very traumatic. But her default position is still, always, to
protect Islam and Islamic customs and institutions, including
attack  the  Jews,  automatically  and  instinctively.  She
immediately agreed that English girls should shut their mouths
and clicked ‘like’. Then she thought again. But it was too
late, she had been spotted. She is not a woman I can find
myself admiring.
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